Lisa Lloyd 06/02/2004

"Matt & Diana Schmer” To <records@wutc.wa.gov>
<schmerfamily@hotmail.com

> cc

05/27/04 07:47 PM bee

Subject Cancel Application

May 26th, 2004

I am giving notice to please cancel the Auto Transportation Extension Application for Miller
Schmer Inc., d/b/a/ Seattle Express. This is regarding Docket #TC040924. At this time we
do not wish to make any extension to our current schedule. Thank you for resolving this
matter for us.

Matt Schmer

Miller Schmer Inc.
d/b/a/ Seattle Express
7207 180th Street SE
Snohomish, WA 98296
206 793 8430 (bus)
360 668 1037 (fax)



